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18 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

KS1 Choir 
 

The Key Stage 1 Choir will run on a Monday lunchtime in the Music Room between 12.30-1.00pm. 
Everyone in Key Stage 1 is welcome to come and join in and it would be great to see lots of new members. 
We sing lots of fun songs and prepare for school concerts.  
 
If your child would like to take part please can you email Lesley Stott at music@rap.rklt.co.uk  
 
Children will need to attend each week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Stott 
(Music Teacher) 
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